
We are Champions for Christ! 
August 7, 2025 
 
Dear Charger Family, 
Tomorrow is a BIG day! Several of you received text messages about unpaid incidental fees. These fees 
must be paid by tomorrow, Friday, August 8. ALL students must be in eligible status in the State 
system to begin school. If you received a text, call, or email, PLEASE make sure to get the required 
information to Ms. Katie ASAP. 
 
Those of you that owe tuition must pay your balance or fill out the tuition payment plan in the office by 
Friday, August 8. ALL PAYMENTS can be made in the school office or online through the school website 
portal under parent resources and payment. The MBSP Financial Aid forms are also due for those 
families who need assistance with their tuition balances. The Diocesan SGO has changed its timeline and 
the applications are changing. More information in the next couple of weeks. 
 
Blessing of the Backpacks and the MANDATORY grade 4-8 parent/student meeting are on Wednesday, 
August 13, 2025. We will begin in the church at 5:30 for the blessing of the students and their supplies. We 
will move to the school after the blessing. At 6:15 all parents, students, and teachers of grades 4-8 will 
proceed to the gym for a MANDATORY chromebook, policies, and athletic meeting. This meeting is 
mandatory to fulfill new state technology requirements for children as well as our CYO requirement for 
students and parents. *Students will not receive their technology until the Technology Agreement, given at 
the meeting, is signed and dated by the student and parent. 
 
All of the school organizations will be present at Blessing of the Backpacks! Parents Association, Scouts, 
Youth Board, and After School Care. You may bring any documents or payments to these tables on 
Wednesday evening. 
 
Does your student want to play a Fall sport? Sign ups are still in progress, but they will close on August 
19. Go to https://blessedsacrament-oh.finalforms.com  to enroll your student. MBSP Youth Board is in 
search of coaches and players for Fall sports. Information is on the school website regarding student sign 
ups with Final Forms. Contact Liz Walton with questions or to volunteer to coach at 
elifish23@gmail.com. 
 
We are excited to get started and for our students to be back in the building! 
See you all next week! 
 
Blessings,        
Mrs.  Melissa Empie                                                
Principal       

Please utilize the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/ 
“ Welcome one another, therefore, just as Christ has welcomed you, for the glory of God.” Romans 15:7 
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